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Beachfront Luxury Condo - Tides #205
South Sound, Grand Cayman
MLS# 414671
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The Tides is set on a magnificent stretch of beach in South
Sound, offering unobstructed ocean views from every angle. Unit
205 boasts 3278 square feet of lavish living space with
breathtaking views through the 18 foot floor-to-ceiling hurricane
resistant windows letting in an ample amount of natural light
throughout the unit. This 3-bedroom, 3.5-bathroom, two storey
condo comes fully furnished with a variety of designer furniture
including pieces from Anna Hislop Home. The center of the home
has a beautiful chefs kitchen with high end appliances and a
spacious living room that opens out onto a large oversized
private balcony. This unit has a fully integrated Lutron Smart
Home System installed and features all the latest technology,
including smart door locking, an intercom system with cameras
and the unit has been fully outfitted for electric blinds
throughout.

Embrace luxury island living with amenities that include an
expansive infinity edge pool, a shallow entry kids pool, a large
gym, and a rooftop terrace featuring built-in barbecues - the
perfect spot to catch sunset. Channeling a contemporary coastal
design, every detail at the Tides has been meticulously planned.
Surrounded by a lush tropical landscape with white sand and the
turquoise sea at your doorstep.

Essential Information

Type
Residential

Status
Pen/Con

MLS#
414671

Listing Type
Condominiums

Key Details

Bed
3

Bath
3.5

View
Beach Front, Beach
View

Year Built
2019

Sq.Ft.
3,278

Pets Allowed:
Yes

Additional Feature

Den
No

Floor Level
2

Furnished
Yes


